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Meeting:  OGHS Athletic Booster Club	
Date:  Monday, January 21, 2019
Location:  OGHS Media Center
Chairperson:  Mr. Bobby Mills, Vice-President
Review of Agenda-Bobby Mills
A detailed treasury report was provided by Judy Vaughn.  
Concession stand update:  Spring sports’ concession stand schedule will be forthcoming.  We will need lots of volunteers for our track meets since they draw a large crowd.  Overall, volunteers have picked up for winter sports’ concessions and in turn, our revenue is good.  As always, we encourage folks to please visit our website at www.oakgrovegrizzlies.com and signup to help!   
Apparel update:  Gaby Perrell has placed a new order stocking up on what has been requested from our community, etc.  We will be selling the new items at our Open House, scheduled for Monday, February 18th.  Any apparel suggestions or ideas can be communicated to her. 
Construction for softball/ baseball dugout update:  The builders ran into plumbing and electrical issues, creating additional costs.  The board met and agreed that they want the construction to be completed instead of waiting until we have the funds to cover the extra costs. Chris Diluzio is pursuing a line of credit on behalf of the boosters to fall back on if we need it.  We will be selling banners to help raise money to cover some of the costs.    Communication will be sent out with the details of how someone can sponsor and have their business or family placed on a banner to show their support (& for advertisement).  
We’d like to thank SE Logowear who is donating unpaid items to help with fundraising. 
We are looking for volunteers who want to be in charge of our fundraising events as well as sponsorships which are essentially two separate duties.  Currently, this is primarily handled by Stan Smith.  We would like to turn these duties over to the Boosters.  Anyone interested, please contact us at oghsathleticboostersclub@gmail.com
Our Winter Athletic Awards banquet is scheduled for Wednesday, February 20th beginning at 7:00PM.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Our next meeting will be Monday, February 18th starting at 6:00 in the media center.  We look forward to seeing you there!
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